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d AT'!i06 381> d.Mr. Robert L. Tedesco
Assistant Director for Licensing $ v.s. % ,y f,

'/A " * 8801 M?/Division of Licensing -

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cc -ission \Q, / N'
9'4ashington, D.C. 20555 /

Re: Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-WO; 50-W1

Dear Mr. Tedesco:

In response to your request for additional infor:ation dated March 20, 1981,
we provide the following infor=ation.

The Ferry Fire Protection Evaluation Report (tra:t) was originally submitted
on Septe=ber 26, 1977 and Revision 1 to the report on January 28, 1981. The
FFER describes the detailed design as of Dece=ber 1979, which conforns to the
intent of.the guidelines in BIP-APCSB 9.5-1, Appendix A. Included is a fire
ha::ards annlysis which evaluates the potential adverse effects of a fire on
the ability to safely shut down the plant. Also provided in the report are
layout drawings which show the safe shut down equip =ent and cabling, fire
barriers and fire suppression equip =ent.

The specific information you requested w.ll be tabulated for inclusion in the
next revision of the FFin. 'de expect to have this available for our review by
May 15 and sub=itted to your office before June 19, 1981.

If you require any additional infor=ation, please let me know.

Very truly yours,

Dalwyn Davidson.

Vice President
System Engineering and Construction

DRD: dip

cc: G. Charnoff
D. Hauser
J. Hu6 es, Resident Inspectorh
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